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BEAVER DAM LAKE – ADVISORY LIFTED 
 
 

Orange County’s Department of Public Works, in collaboration with the Office of the County 
Executive and the Orange County Emergency Services- NY met this afternoon (Wednesday) to 

address the drainage situation at the Beaver Dam Lake dam spillway. 
 

After the engineers assessed it, we are pleased to let the public know the advisory has been 
lifted. The safety and the integrity of the dam have not been compromised. 

 
Thank you for your patience during this time. 

  

 


